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DON?T FORGET THE POPPY

	 

 Remembrance Day is this week, and it's a good time to remember those who served and fell for Canada in military operations over

the years by wearing a poppy. There are plenty of places where poppies are available. Chief Petty Officer 2nd Class Andrew Grgas

and Leading Seaman Jaskaran Grewal, of Royal Sea Cadet Corps Crescent, were selling poppies outside the Tim Hortons outlet on

Queen Street North in Bolton Saturday.
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